
 
 

 

November 4, 2009 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Standards Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD  21046 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re:  Short-Term Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: N7NU308 

 

Pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705 in order to comply with the marketing regulations 

in 47 CFR §2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR §2.1204, we request the following 

exhibits be withheld from public viewing for a short limited time of 180 days from the 

date of the Grant of Equipment Authorization, due to the sensitive business information: 

 

 Product Photos  

 

 

Best Regards 

 

 
Ying Wang 

Staff Regulatory Specialist 


